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First Footsteps  
Foundation & Year 1 Weekly Newsletter 

We are growing 

   our learning 

We are all 

writers … 

Weekly Awards  
Star: Florence Butler  
Jumbo: Christopher Kadri 
Chariot: Bentley Mason  
Roses: Kezia Massey 
Circus: Honey Blodau 
Eagles:  Tyler Hayward 
Heads’ Award: Eagles, Circus , 
Roses 
 
 

Non Uniform Day  
On Friday 22nd June it will be a non-

uniform day in support of our Summer 
Fair.  

Please do NOT send money, but rather 
any of the items listed on the back of this 

newsletter.  
Don’t forget to put in your diaries that 
our Summer Fair is on Friday 29th June 
from 5.00p.m — 7.00p.m. at the  

 Abbey Field site.   

Phonic Screening 
 A big  well done to  our Year 1 children 

who sat their phonic screening check last 
week. They all took the check in their 
stride and we are very 

proud of their efforts. The 
results will come out with 

the children’s final reports. 

Key Diary Dates  

 
Thursday 21st June 
Year 4/5/6 Sports Day a.m, Year 2/3 
Sports Day p.m.—Garrison Track.  
Picnic Lunch.  

Friday 29th June  
PTA Summer Fair 5.00p.m at AF 

Tuesday 17th July 
EYFS—Fantasy World Dress Up Day  

Thursday 19th July 
Last day of Summer Term 

Foundation and Year 1 Sports Day  
We were very lucky with the weather during the Lower Phase 
Sports Day, with only a cloudy sky to cool us down.  
The children were fantastic and enthusiastically took part in all 
the events. It was lovely to see so many parents, relatives and 
friends able to attend and cheer the children on.  
Then to round off a successful morning the sun shone brightly 
as everyone had their picnic lunch on the field.  
Well done to everyone who took part.   
  

Nuts  
Just a reminder to all parents 

 Please could parents not send children into 
school with any nut based snacks or with 

peanut butter/nutella in sandwiches.  
Thank you  

World Ocean Day  

Last week we celebrated 
World Oceans Day to remind 

the children of the major 
role the oceans have in our  
everyday life. They created 
posters and sea creatures 

and created a fantastic dis-
play.  

 Forest Schools  

Last week the foundation 
children were looking for 
creatures in the stream at 
Bourne Wood. Armed 
with nets, buckets and 
wearing their wellington 
boots the children had a 
brilliant time searching 

for animals in 
the stream. 
Once they 
identified their 
creatures they 
were safely put 
back into the 
stream.  

Smart Pants Uniform Suppliers  
On Monday 25th June Smart Pants will 
be at Abbey Fields from 1.15p.m. to 
4.00p.m. for any parent/s 
to order school uniform 
ready for September.  


